## **Mark Perez**

From: Don Scurti

**Sent:** Tuesday, June 15, 2021 12:57 PM

**To:** City Clerk

**Subject:** Oral Communication - 6/15/2021

CAUTION: This email originated from outside your organization. Exercise caution when opening attachments or clicking links, especially from unknown senders.

Don Scurti

(From the question asked by several residents on our local FB pages)

Are there immediate plans to re-open the Senior Centers in the near future? Will there be classes offered again?

Thanks for your time - Don

## **Mark Perez**

From: James Toma

**Sent:** Tuesday, June 15, 2021 6:40 AM

**To:** City Clerk

**Subject:** June 15 - Gun Violence Awareness

CAUTION: This email originated from outside your organization. Exercise caution when opening attachments or clicking links, especially from unknown senders.

Mayor and City Council,

Thank you for commemorating Gun Violence awareness at tonight's meeting. The United States homicide rate is 25 times higher than other high-income countries. Gun suicides claim 25,000 lives in the United States every year. Firearms are the leading cause of death for teens and children in the United States with 3,000 shot and killed every year. These numbers and their tragic impact on human lives are unacceptable.

James Toma

Sent from Mail for Windows 10